Yakutat Gulf Fishing
Co. meeting is set
for January 8

The Annual Shareholders’ Meeting of the Yakutat Gulf Fishing
Co., Inc. was scheduled for 7:30 p.m. December 12th in Yakutat.
Unfortunately, due to weather, the meeting could not be held.
Therefore, the meeting has been rescheduled for January 8, 1980,
at 7:30 p.m. in the Town Hall in Yakutat, Alaska. All shareholders
of the Yakutat Gulf Fishing Co., Inc. are invitedsto attend and par-
ticipate in the meeting and election of the 1980 Board of Directors.



